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Manning and Corcoran Announce Office Hour 
 
COLUMBUS –State Rep. Gayle Manning (R-North Ridgeville) and North Ridgeville Mayor Kevin 

Corcoran will be holding an office hour in North Ridgeville on Monday, August 30.  

“Office hours are a great opportunity for constituents to meet with their elected officials to share 

their comments and thoughts on issues most important to them,” said Manning. 

“I am looking forward to joining State Representative Manning at her office hour in North Ridgeville 

on August 30th. This is a great opportunity for our residents to ask questions or share their 

concerns with issues at the local, state or national levels,” said Corcoran. 

 

The details of the office hour are as follows:  

 

When: Monday, August 30, 2021 

Where: North Ridgeville Library 

35700 Bainbridge Rd., North Ridgeville, OH 44039 

4:30 PM to 5:30 PM 

 

### 

State Representative Gayle Manning is currently serving her second term as state representative, after 

serving two four-year terms in the Ohio Senate where she was elected to the Leadership Team as 

Majority Whip. She represents the 55th Ohio House District, which encompasses a portion of Lorain 

County. 

For more information, contact Rep Manning’s office at (614) 644-5076 or Rep55@ohiohouse.gov. 
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